
Thetford Transfer Station 
 

What is the Update? 
• As of Friday, March 1st, Thetford Transfer Station has received the recertification permit 

from the State of Vermont. 
• This permit is good for 10 years. 
• The permit, facility management plan and closure plan documents are on the Town 

website (under Transfer Station) and hard copies in a notebook at the Transfer Station. 
 
 

What Does This Mean for You as a Customer? 
• Trash and food scrap disposal will be available as usual. 

 
• Recycling bins for: 

o mix paper    o   clean glass, ceramics, & window glass 
o cardboard    o   scrap metal 
o plastic     o   aluminum cans 

 
• Our additional recycling/reuse of materials will resume for:  

o Fluorescent bulbs 
o Batteries (primary/single-use, rechargeable (Ni-MH, NI-Cd, small sealed lead-

acid, Lithium-ion and button type), cell phones, vape pens, and vehicle/marine 
lead-acid.   

o Books at shed 
o Clothing/shoes/accessories/Textile at bins 
o Clean plastic wrap/bags/bubble wrap for TREX program 
o Clean paper/plastic bags for food shelfs 
o Corks 
o 4-ring plastic beverage holders 
o Copper and appliance cords 
o Eyeglasses 

  
• The Swap Shop is still closed and will re-open in April. 

 

More Information 
Contact Susanne Simon, Transfer Station Coordinator at ssimon@thetfordvt.gov 
Contact Brian Story, Town Manager at townmanager@thetfordvt.gov 
 
Please visit https://thetfordvt.gov/ for regular notices and join our newsletter for regular town 
updates (https://lp.constantcontactpages.com/su/i3syYso).  
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